
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Irish Internet Hotline Relocates to New Business Address 

 

Dublin, 1st June 2025 – Irish Internet Hotline is pleased to announce that it has o;icially 
moved to a new business address e;ective 1st June 2025. The relocation supports the 
company’s ongoing growth and strategic plans for expansion. 

The new o;ice, located in the heart of Temple Bar, o;ers improved facilities to better 
serve members and accommodate the growing team. 

 

                                                             New Address: 

                                                            Irish Internet Hotline 

                                                           (Safer) Internet House 

                                                            Temple Bar, 

                                                            Dublin 2, 

                                                             D02 E838 

 

Please update your records to reflect this change. All telephone numbers, email 
addresses, and other contact details remain the same unless otherwise stated. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Phone Number: 085 221 3618 

Email: General.Enquiries@hotline.ie 

Website: www.hotline.ie  

 

mailto:General.Enquiries@hotline.ie
http://www.hotline.ie/

